
 

 The Lawyers Association of Kansas City (LAKC) was founded in 1935 to promote and advance the 

following objectives that are just as relevant today: the welfare of the public in the greater Kansas City Community; 

the administration of justice; the science of jurisprudence; the cordial and professional relations among the members 

of the greater Kansas City Bar.   

 The Young Lawyers Section of LAKC is comprised of members under 35 or who have graduated from law 

school within the past five years and maintains “Service of Public Interest by advancing the role of the legal 

profession in serving the public” as one of its four cornerstones.  For more information visit http://www.lakc.net. 

Application for Young Lawyers’ Section Board of Directors 

Name:       Employer:        

Address:               

City/State/Zip:              

Phone:      Email:        

Practice Area:       Law School:        

Graduation Date:       Date of Birth:       

Community and/or Bar Association activities:         
             

             

             

             

             

              

Why do you want to serve on the LAKC Board of Directors?:     
             

             

             

             

             

             

              

Please return completed forms to Carly Duvall at carly.duvall@dentons.com by May 15, 2013.  

Elections will be held at 5:30 p.m. at Snow & Company on Wednesday, May 29, 2013.   


